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MARCH 2020 NEWSLETTER 

Spring has officially arrived and snow is still in the forecast.  Our world has been turned upside 

down by the coronavirus. We are all at home in Saxony.  We hope you are all well and following 

the recommended procedures to stay that way. 

The Board decided not to postpone the scheduled Board meeting after all and instead met via 

conference call. 

Bloom Floralscapes (”Bloom”) has been diligent about snow removal in 2020.  The costs have 

been within budgeted amounts.  Let's hope there are not too many more occasions when this is 

needed.   

The Board had asked Bloom to consider a two-year contract for landscape maintenance, in the 

hope of saving some cost over both years' budgets.  Bloom offered a proposal for both 2020 

and 2021, which the Board approved.  The Spring maintenance contract is effective as of April 

1. 

Fielding Tree completed a plant health care project on March 25, 2020. 

The trash collection situation has taken another turn.  Right after the last newsletter, Saxony 

received word that HaulAway had been purchased by an outfit called HSB.  Different, newer, 

trucks were used for the next pickup.  They have been on schedule since that time.  Saxony has 

been advised that HSB intends to fix the former inadequacies, upgrade equipment and consult 

with all current customers.  In light of the fact that one of the companies contacted recently by 

Saxony manager, Dave Littler, had declined to service Saxony, the Board is in another wait-

and-see period regarding waste management. 

The next Board meeting is scheduled for Monday, April 27, 2020 at 10:00 am at Dennis 

Bierschbach's house (9691).  Depending on coronavirus-related conditions, this may be done 

by conference call.  If you wish to attend in either format, please check with Saxony manager, 

Dave Littler, or a Board member, in case there is a change in the schedule.  
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Your Saxony Board,          

 

Dennis, Jose Luis and Barb 
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